
1

Sharon Craig

From: Rebecca Halliwell

Sent: 01 June 2017 09:23

To: Sharon Craig

Subject: FW: 3/2017/0287

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please can you upload the EH consultation response. 

 

TA ☺ 

 

From: Alan Taylor  

Sent: 31 May 2017 16:18 
To: Rebecca Halliwell 

Subject: 3/2017/0287 

 

Rebecca. The proposed equestrian paddock looks ok on paper but lighting can be a problem causing nuisance to 

neighbours. If there is no lighting proposed for the paddock there are no further comments regarding this 

application.  

 

This should be listed as a condition, at the planning stage. If however the applicant wishes to introduce lighting then 

we need to consider the application in further details. 

 

Alan Taylor 


